Archway Programs Honors
Staff Members During
Recognition Breakfast
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EVESHAM TOWNSHIP, N.J. - Archway Programs honored staff members for their time
with the non-profit at
the Career Center at
Archway's Upper Schoal.

On the morning of Friday,
March 23rd, Archway
Programs honored 38
members during its 11th
§ annual Employee

8 Recognition Breakfast.

"Our Employee Recognition
Breakfast reminds us about
what is important about
Archway," said George
Richards, chief financial

officer and interim chief executive officer.

*It's not all about our accomplishments. It's all about the people. Thank you for all that
you do every day, even when there is no recognition.”

The event is held to recognize employees’ longevity at the non-profit and to support its
staff.



